
As we all address the unprecedented challenges as the result of the COVID-19
pandemic, Wilmer is initiating cautionary measures to protect the health of our
employees and also reassure you that we are working to maintain an
uninterrupted supply of products and services.

We do not currently anticipate any delays to production schedules. Our
print production network ensures the ability to produce orders and meet
established delivery dates.
We have suspend travel until further notice. We are available for
conference calls, one-on-one calls, and webinars as usual. Please do not
hesitate to contact your sales representative or the customer service
team.

If any concerns arise, we will communicate with you to ensure you are up to
date. You have our promise that we are doing everything possible to maintain
an uninterrupted flow of products while protecting our employees and keeping
you, our client, safe by adhering to the guidelines provided by the U.S. Center
for Disease Control (CDC).

Sincerely,

The Wilmer Team

 

                                               Copyright © 2020 Wilmer, All rights reserved. 


